
PEA DRAWS 
AT  

BUZZ’S @ MUD BAY 
 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 14TH 2006 
 
 
 

 
HI EVERYONE, 
 
 I  WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO COME TO BUZZ INN 
TAVERN ON SATURDAY JANUARY 14TH TO PRACTICE FOR THE 
MASTERS  SCHEDULED AT THE END OF JANUARY.. 
NUMEROUS DRAWS WILL BEGIN AT 2 PM... WE WILL PROBABLY 
HOLD ANOTHER ONE ON THE 21ST SO HOPE YOU CAN MAKE AT 
LEAST ONE OF THEM OR MAYBE EVEN BOTH 
  

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU! 
 

YOUR BUD,  
LINDA STEFFENSEN 

 


